
   

Monday 17th December  

  

 

 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New year. 

 

We have had a very busy and fun-filled first term and we would 

like to thank you all again for your continued support towards 

school.   . 

Reminder that school returns for all pupils on Monday 7th January. 

It is NOT a training day. 

Here is what Christmas is about taken from a post on Facebook. 

A letter from a teacher.  

I know at this time of year there is pressure to create a magical 

Christmas. I know that you want to give them the magic of Santa 

and ensure he brings the best gifts and sometimes that brings 

stress for you, but I am writing to you to tell you a secret. I’m  

writing to tell you that every January when your child comes back 

to school they tell me all about the Christmas holidays. They tell 

me about the days when everyone stayed indoors and watched tv. 

They tell me about the freezing walk to get a Mcdonald’s. They tell 

me about the late night movie nights. They tell me about the  

dinner and the family being round. They mention their gifts but for 

them Christmas is about you and your love, the routines and  

feeling safe. You are their favourite thing. 

Merry Christmas and enjoy making wonderful memories with your 

wonderful children. 

 

See you all in 2019. 

Tuesday 18th December—

Christmas Play from 

1.15p.m. 

Wednesday 19th Decem-

ber— Christmas Panto for 

children from Rec– year 6 

Whitley Bay Playhouse. 

Morning show.  

NO NURSERY  

Thursday 20th December—

green trip for this half term 

MORNING OF 20TH DEC—

Early years going for break-

fast with Santa. 

Friday 21st December— 

normal school Christmas 

Party and break up for the 

holidays 12.30p.m. 

 Merry Christmas 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


